
From: Jill Dolan 
To: Steve Scauzillo 
Cc: Senior Opinion Editor Brian Harr, Assistant Managing Editor Daniel Tedford 
Date: 04/19/2017 02:36 PM 
Subject: Correction requested for inaccuracy 
 
Steve, 
 
I would like to advise you and your editors that the sentence below, published in your 
article ("Foothill Transit customers react to changes, including new bus lines to 
Mt. SAC, Santa Anita Park"), contains an inaccuracy that you have continued to 
include in your articles about Mt. SAC 
 

Foothill Transit already has five bus lines feeding into Mt. SAC, which enrolls 
as many as 60,000 students a semester and where parking is in short supply. 

 
I must again remind you that Mt. SAC DOES NOT enroll 60,000 students a semester. 
We enrolled 59,343 over the COURSE OF ALL OF 2015-16. 
This number includes credit and non-credit students. 
 
There is a great difference between an annual count and a term count. This distinction 
is very important to us. The perpetual use of this factual error is disappointing, and 
frankly, annoying. 
It also is a disservice to your readers. 
 
I have included a link to the California Community College Chancellor's Office DataMart, 
where you can find annual counts as well as semester counts for several years. 
 
http://datamart.cccco.edu/Students/Student_Term_Annual_Count.aspx 
 
Please promptly place a correction in the SGV Tribune and its sister papers. 
 
Jill 
 
Jill Dolan|Director of Public Affairs 
Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand Ave. 
Walnut, CA  91789 
909.274.6119 
626.318.4247  cell 
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